Hello Mill Creek, it is Wednesday, January 8th!

The Panther PACK will be meeting today during advisory in Ms. Boscarino’s room.

Today’s Wacky Wednesday theme is: Swap Day. Student leadership will be around to advisory classes
this morning with slips for you to fill out if you are participating. Put the slip in the Wacky Wednesday
bucket outside of the student leadership room for a chance to win a prize!

Athletes, if you are planning on doing a Winter II Sport like Wrestling or Girl’s basketball, please make
sure you have an active Final Forms account, your physical is turned in and forms are signed by you and
a parent. Ask Mrs. Kozak in the office if you are unsure.

Any 7th and 8th grade girls interested in playing basketball, practice begins today at 2:30 in the Gym.
New to this semester's PROS Passes is the opportunity to participate in Fun Friday during Advisory.
Each week will be a different activity in the boardroom hosted by Miss Wisneski and Miss Vader. This
week's activity is an Uno Tournament! You must have earned a PROS pass before Friday morning to
bring and turn in to participate similar to entry to the gym on Fridays. Future activities will be posted
on the Panthers Google Classroom.

Tutoring will pick back up next week for those students who have been invited to attend.

Wrestling practice is today after school in the cafeteria.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



